

UNITED STATES PATENT AND TRADEMARK OFFICE

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER FOR PATENTS

April 16, 2007

Janet Gardner
Operations Manager
Oblon, Spivak, McClelland, Maier & Neustadt, P.C.
1940 Duke Street
Alexandria, Virginia 22314

Dear Ms. Gardner;

Thank you for your continued support of the USPTO's e-commerce initiatives. I appreciate the time you took to contribute to the success of EFS-Web by promoting the system in a byline article. The article was wonderfully written and will educate other patent filers on the benefits of electronic filing.

Oblon, Spivak, McClelland, Maier, and Neustadt, P.C. is an invaluable partner as the USPTO introduces new products. This is shown through your firm's participation in beta tests, focus sessions, and commitment to file all new patent applications electronically.

The success EFS-Web has had so far could not have been achieved without the dedication, patience, time and effort contributed by our customers and stakeholders. With the help of your firm, the USPTO is very close to achieving our 2007 Fiscal Year goal of more than 50 percent of new patent applications being filed through EFS-Web.

The USPTO appreciates the time and energy that you have contributed to ensuring that EFS-Web is successful. Thank you for partnering with us.

Enjoy !!!

John J. Doll

Commissioner for Patents

John Tall

United States Patent and Trademark Office

cc: Norman F. Oblon, Senior Partner, Oblon Spivak, McClelland, Maier & Neustadt, P.C.